
      

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Notice 
 

Ten Ten Parent Newsletter – July - https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/ 
 
British Values- Individual Liberty  
 
Virtue to live by: - Wisdom 
 
Summer Fair 2024 / Notice from Friends of St Patrick’s 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who came down and supported our school fair. The table top stalls, games and 
fundraising ideas were fantastic & a special shout out to Zachary for the great football! Thanks to your generosity we 
raised £1783 at the fair! In addition to £480 raised at this term's tuck shops, we have raised a total of £2263 for the 
Friends of St Patrick's. The Friends would like to wish everyone a great summer and look forward to working together for 
more great fun and fundraising in the new school year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents Open Evenings 

 
We had a fantastic turn out for Open Evenings this week. This gave our community an opportunity to see children’s 
classrooms and their work books. 
  
Goodbyes to long serving staff 
 
Unfortunately, it is that time of year when we have to say Goodbye to two long serving members of our staff Mrs J Dearman 
(previously Mrs Foster) & Miss L Hall.  
 
I just wanted to say thank you both for being incredible teaching assistants at St Patrick's.  
Your passion for teaching our children will be missed.  
 
You've both made a lasting impact on us all. I am forever grateful for your hard work, guidance and support over the years. 
Best Wishes for the future. 
 
God Bless. 
 

Y6 Leavers Mass 
 
We will be celebrating the Y6 leavers Mass on Tuesday 16th July at 9:00am. The Y6 children will lead the Readings, 
Bidding prayers and Hymns. Father will present each child with a holding cross and a St Patrick’s prayer book at the end of 
Mass. 
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Donation 
 
Thank you to Happy Hearts Wraparound Care for their kind donation of £100 towards free school meals for all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Woolley Woods Class Celebration Assembly 
 
It was lovely to see all the Parents/Carers supporting their children at their class celebration assembly. 
 

• Maths Award – Anthony Krupowicz 

• English Award – Jasmine Ezekiels  

• Merit Award – Ehtisham Khan 

• Ambassador Award – Kasei Reid-Wilson 
 

Well done everyone. 
 
Music Assembly 
 
This week we had a music assembly for the children to show case their musical skills. Thank you to the parents / carers 
for your attendance and support as always! 
 
Anyone interested in keyboard lessons can go to this link where there is an online form to fill in. Prices are also shown on 
the website: https://sheffield.eepos.fi/#/splash 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stars of The Week 
 

 Owls- Grace Okoso  Grenoside Woods- Dominic Turner 

 Owls- Delon Joby  Beeley Woods- Thomas Krupowicz 

 Hedgehogs- Serah Jockson  Lees Hall Woods- Eddie Bartley  

 Squirrels- Ava-Noelle Opoku  Woolley Woods- George Joseph 

 Badgers- Amelia Ali  Ecclesall Woods- John Jerry 

 Otters- Orion-Mykel Garfield   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online Safety 
 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/  
 

A few weeks ago, we had Childline in school to discuss keeping safe with our children in upper key stage 2.  
Their website also offers lots of practical advice for pupils and parents on how to stay safe online, how to feel good when 

using social media and keeping information secure. 
 

Try the link above to take you straight to their advice page.  
 

https://sheffield.eepos.fi/#/splash
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Tuesday 16th July – Y6 Leavers Mass 9:30-10:30am (Parents welcome) 
Wednesday 17th July – Y6 Leavers Disco 6-7pm 

Thursday 18th July - Y6 Leavers Play Production – 6-7:30pm (Parents welcome) 
Friday 19th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 9-10am (Parents welcome) 

Break up for Summer Holidays 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Tuesday 3rd September – First day back after the Holidays  
 

Weekly Attendance – Commencing 1st July 
 

Our whole school attendance target is 96%. Currently at the end of Spring Term we were at 96.19%. 
 

POSITION 
THIS WEEK 

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDA

NCE% 

WEEKLY 
POINTS 

TOTAL POINTS OVERALL 
POSITION 

1 Ecclesall Woods 99.4% 9 230 2nd  

2 Squirrels 99% 8 162 7th 

3 Badgers 98.7% 7 189 5th 

4 Grenoside Woods 98.1% 6 236 1st  

5 Woolley Woods 97.5% 5 215 3rd 

6 Beeley Woods 97.4% 4 206 4th 

7 Hedgehogs 94.7% 3 156 8th 

8 Otters 92.9% 2 119 9th  

9 Lees Hall Woods 91.3% 1 170 6th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Afterschool Clubs  
 

All Afterschool Clubs have now finished. 
 

From September we will have some more exciting Afterschool Clubs for children to take part in! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice from Mrs Hudson - School Council – Ice Lolly sale 
 

I am pleased to announce that the school council will be selling ice lollies at home time on Tuesday and 
Wednesday after school depending on the weather. We will be on the yard between at 3-3.30pm so please come 

and buy one. All proceeds will go to school fund. Thank you. 

Medications (Reminder) 
 
All Medicine/Medication in school should be collected on the last day of term when we break up for the Summer 
Holidays. Unless they are attending Holiday Club. 
  
Summer Holidays 
 
All children will break up Friday 19th July. 

 



 

 

Gratefulness Board 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Damien received an award at Boys Brigade on 
Monday called the Progress Award. Out of 70 
children they believe he had made the most 

progress. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


